
 

                         

Parents, Stay Positive! 
FREE Parenting Workshop 

Nationwide Children's Hospital and Columbus City Schools is teaming up to offer a free Positive 
Parenting Discussion Group for parents and caregivers of children 12 and under. 

 
Join other parents for a discussion on: 

Toilet Training 
Join us for a discussion and some tips on how to recognize if your child is ready and 

how to get started with toilet training. 
 

Tuesday, September 24, 2024 

6-7 pm 
LOCATION: Zoom (Link to be sent out the week of the group) 

RSVP to Crystal at crystal.milner@nationwidechildrens.org 

 

Please Register in Advance 
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